
The Prime Minister as well as making a statement in the House 
of  Gommons on July 7 on topics to be discussed with the President, 
gave a further statement in the House on July 11 on the discussions 
that were held with the President and Secretary of State Dulles. 

Mr. Malone's report dated August 19, 1958, to the GEC (see 
attachment "G") is his review of the work performed by the Publicity 
Arrangements sub-committee. 

(e) Results 

See attachment "An for the texts of the three Joint Statements. 
See also attachment °Hu which is a memorandum dated July 25, 1958, 
from AmeriCan Division through the USSEA to the SSEA on Results of 
Visit of President Eisenhower and Secretary of State Dulles. 
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